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Toy Appeal





Many thanks to all who have donated presents  for our toy appeal in support of North Wales Superkids.











Parent support





A BIG thankyou to a couple of parents who have been very supportive this term. Mr and Mrs Lawlor from Lawlor Crane Hire, for paying for a bus to take the children to Pentrellyncymer and Mr Porter from Lifting Products Ltd, for purchasing a new computer, including monitor, keyboard and mouse for our Nursery children. Many Thanks!!!





Staff Leaving





It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs. Buckingham-Knight and Mrs. Katy McIntosh at the end of this term. On behalf of all the staff, parents and pupils, I would like to thank them both for their hard work and for being part of the Glan Aber family and wish them all the very best in their next journey. 





Dates for your diary.��Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Dinner�Thursday 14th December- Reception Children trip to see Santa in Loggerheads�Friday 15th December - Junior Carol Service at 2pm in St Mary’s  


Monday 18th December-Infant Christmas Play 1.30pm in the Youth Club�Tuesday 19th December- 10am Year 1-6 Panto in Rhyl�Thursday 21th December - Reindeer Run £2.50 to take part. �Friday 22nd December - Last day of term (also children can wear Christmas Jumpers on this day)


Tuesday 9th January – School term starts





Dinner money





Can I remind you that school dinners is £2.15. Please ensure payment is made either daily or weekly to avoid any debt. Any debt over £20 will result in your child not being able to have a school dinner until the debt has been paid. Many thanks for your co-operation.








Year 2 Teacher





After Christmas we welcome back Mrs. Sarah Jones, who covered for Mrs. Buckingham-Knight last year when she was on maternity leave. She will be our year 2 teacher for the Spring Term. 








